
 

 

Tuesday 1st April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we come to the end of a very busy and productive term, I would like to say huge thank you to all 

of our school community for your ongoing support. 

 

Birkenhead Park School is a wonderful place to be, the school values of Positive, Ambition, Resilience 

and Thoughtfulness permeate in all that we do. 

 

This term all of students enjoyed a “Drop Down” day.  Year 7 students enjoyed team building 

activities in school; Year 8 students had a fantastic day out at Manley Mere, whilst our Year 9 

students walked up Moel Famau. 

 

In Key Stage 4, our Year 11 students were rewarded for their hard work and went on trips to London, 

bowling in New Brighton or ice skating in Deeside.  Our Year 10 students were looking to the future 

and embarked on trips to colleges and universities. 

 

One of our great successes this academic year has been with homework.  The vast majority of 

students are completing their homework on time and to a high standard.  All the evidence shows this 

will be reflected in their outcomes. 

 

Our Year 11 students are now well into the swing of hard work and revision with the majority 

enjoying their period 6 sessions and are taking up the Saturday school provision.  We will have a 

selection of additional sessions to sign up for during the Easter break.  The “in-school” offer is not a 

replacement for the individual revision that students must do at home if they are to maximise their 

potential.  All students have all been provided with revision work to complete at home over the two-

week break. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff for going above and beyond in supporting our 

students to ensure they are well prepared for their examinations. 

 

Our extra-curricular activities are a huge part of school life here at BPS, and we are proud of the vast 

amount available to our students, please do encourage your child to take part. 

 

What is wonderful, is the positive feedback we receive whenever our students are out representing 

the school.  From a recent trip to the Liverpool Empire to see Blood Brothers, to the PGL break last 

week in Shropshire, our students represented the school with pride. 

 

Auditions for our end of year school show, Alice in Wonderland, have taken place and rehearsals are 

now well underway. 

 



 

 

 

Sadly, last week, two students were found with vapes on their possession.  Not only is it illegal for 

children to have vapes, but it is also exceptionally damaging to their health, as their lungs and brains 

are still not fully developed. 

 

There are strict sanctions in place, including internal exclusions and suspensions for students found 

in possession of a vape. 

 

We finish school on Friday 4th April 2025 at 3.05pm for the Spring Break and will return on Tuesday 

22nd April 2025.  Please ensure your child has all of the correct uniform, and their Yondr pouch for 

their phone to be stored securely. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Mrs N McNamee 
Head of School 
 


